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that we mu& weakned it,and beat whole Tore err 
five yards fquat,e; The faine day ‘Vednefday Aitg. 
28. there came to our at liance Colonel Pure 
Regiment of !lode, and Col.befiveit Regiment of 
foot,and with them three great Guns, one carry-
ing 36 -pound Bullet , the other two fomevvhat 
leffe,3 Morter-pieces for Granadoes. On Thud-
dayAus. 29. they playd with their Cannon from 
the.Cattle to prevent our planting our great 
preces.On Friday ding. 30. the enemy fired divers 
houfes Rood neere the Cattle, as they had done 
the daybefore, the fire burning fiercely both the 
dales, about 3o houfes burnt, and the enemy illy  
endeavouring to fire more ; All this day they 
playa fiercely both with Cannon and Muskets 
tiro the eagle at anyhoule or place where they 
faw. any Man -appeare „ and. we likewife playd at .  

them; we about noone got our great piece plan-
ted ,andphyd 8 or 9 time$ that afternoone,and' 
had our Cannontere &Me with a Drake-bullet 
at night, and another piece we plaid with at the 
fame time, but the,enerny with a bullet of twelve 
pound weight brake one of the,wheeles, and 
fleightly hurt the cannoneer.. The enemy made 
about 4.o cannon4ot that day, and fome thou-
rands of musketAnt,Yet killedbut that o ITC man, 
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